
Tioronda Garden Club 

Highway Marker 

 

The Blue Star Memorial highway marker is currently in the crate at the highway department. The marker 

is double sided and is to be mounted four feet above ground. It is nothing short of magnificent and even 

better looking in person. Gary Barrack will present the history of the marker, dimensions, and some 

background information including the location requirements mandated by the National Garden Clubs 

Inc. (of which the Tioronda club is an affiliate) at the upcoming Workshop meeting on February 25, 

2019.  

 

 


